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OFLA Scholarship Committee has awarded University Scholarship to 
the following four recipients in order to support them in preparing for a 
world language teaching career.   
 
Hind Haddad (Ashland University ) 
Emily Meyer  (Bowling Green State University) 
Amy Soulier  (University of Mount Union) 
Hsiang-Ling Wang (The Ohio State University) 
 
These recipients will join the OFLA 60th Anniversary Conference on 
July 25-27,2022 in Dublin. As a recipient of a University Scholarship, 
OFLA has waived the conference registration fee and granted a 2022 
membership. Besides attending multiple conference sessions, each 
recipient will fulfill two hours of assigned duties at the conference.  
 
  
Na Li 
OFLA Scholarship Committee Chair  
 
 
 


